
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CANDIA PLANNING BOARD 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Candia Planning Board will conduct a public hearing on 

Wednesday, November 20, 2019 beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the Moore School in Candia, NH, 

concerning the following hearing: 

 

 

4 Corners Village District:  

A Proposed Zoning Ordinance Amendment to re-zone certain parcels of land in the area of 

Four Corners to a Mixed Use (MX) District.  

 

This project is part of the implementation of the Town of Candia’s Master Plan. The Planning 

Board along with Nate Miller from Southern NH Planning Commission will be presenting the 4 

Corners Village District Analysis for Development Potential.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For additional information, please call the Land Use Office at 483-8588. 

 

For the Planning Board, 

Rudy Cartier, Chairman 


